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The Sulphur Institute Adds Jorgenson to Senior Staff 
 

WASHINGTON, DC, August 5, 2014 – The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today that Craig 
Jorgenson has joined its senior staff as director, transportation, regulatory affairs and operations. 
Jorgenson comes to TSI following a 25-year military career.  “We are pleased to have Craig 
become a part of TSI’s team. His experience will add additional depth to our staff in our service 
to our constituents and industry,” remarked Robert McBride, TSI president and CEO. 

Jorgenson brings to TSI vast experience in the intermodal transportation sector, past affiliation 
with non-profit associations, and global expertise in his field.  During his career, he has led 
various teams focused on strategic planning and project management in aspects of logistics and 
supply chain operations. Jorgenson holds degrees from the University of Wisconsin-La Crosse, 
Indiana University and the National Defense University. 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, selling, 
handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  For more information about 
TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry, contact Donald Messick, The 
Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 
202 331 9586; E-mail: DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  
 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of  
The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


